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          Wednesday, January 10, 2018 


Present      

George McLachrie – President

Lawrence Kumar, Vice President
Val Cuthbert – Secretary 
Graham Youde – Operations Director
Peter Upper—Men’s League Director
Bev Olson – Women’s League Director
Mike Hopkins – Membership Director
Caroline Tuhten—Junior Development Direct

Anthony Mazzucco -- Tournament Director
Gary Sutherland – Director at Large 

Eliza Haight, Club Manager

Glenn Richards – Head Pro
Absent 

David Pel – Treasurer

 Approval of Draft Agenda

· The Agenda was approved.
Adoption of the Minutes from November 7, 2017 and review of the AGM Draft Minutes 
· The minutes from November 7, 2017were adopted.     The draft AGM minutes were reviewed and approved for posting.
New Business
Business arising from the previous minutes
· Security is better.  The bubble doors are locked in the morning when the junior’s arrive.
· Eliza has eliminated a number of the previous codes that were still in use. 
· Eliza and Graham are working on an emergency plan.  
Discussion related to Incident at the Clubhouse

· A general discussion took place regarding a club incident that had taken place.   The RCMP had been contacted regarding this incident. The person involved was not a club member.   Based on the Director’s discussion George put forward a motion to ban the person involved from the Burnaby Tennis Club for life.   The motion was passed.   
Outstanding board member’s wish list held over from December’s meeting.
· Graham provided his information.  

BTC Financial Update

· Lawrence’s Report is attached at the end of the minutes.
· The budget is on track.

Discussion Regarding Tennis Pro’s Contract

· A discussion took place regarding the pros and cons of the current contract and what potential changes or additions could be incorporated in future years.  
Vice President’s Report 

· Report attached at the end of the minutes
Tournament Director’s Report 

· A reminder to look into installing a buzzer at the entrance to the bubble’
· Opinions on having Safe on Foods handling the food services at the Burnaby Open Tennis Tournament.
· Is there a date set for 2018 BQ tournament?
· Barb and I talking about a wind breaker or brow towel with logo instead of tee-shirts this year.
Director at Large Report 

· Organized a new Christmas tree to replace the old one that did not exist.  

· Lawrence and my self-donated.  Lawrence the tree and myself with garland and new coloured balls to hang, also the office bought some deco’s from the dollar store.

· The Now newspaper sent me an e mail after the article on the 50-celebration of club history and told me to feel free to send info on club happenings as I see fit.

Membership Director’s Report 

· Attached at the end of the minutes

Manager’s Report 

· Attached at the end of the minutes

Head Pro Report 

· Attached at the end of the minutes
Next meeting – Date to be determined
